
 
 
 

 

WELCOME BACK TO 2021 

We at Tallebudgera Camp Australia would like to welcome back everyone and a very big welcome to our new prep 
students.  

Term 1 brings us lots of exciting activities, outdoor sports and experiments. The first 2 weeks we will be " getting to 
know you" and reflecting on our summer holidays.  

Let's start by you getting to know us. Miss Anna the coordinator, I like outdoor sports, craft, going to the beach and 
rugby league with the Titans being my favourite team. I have worked with Camp Australia for 4 years and have Cert 
3 in Education support and I am currently studying my Diploma in School age children. I have worked at a variety of 
schools with Tallebudgera being my favourite.  

Miss Tara has recently joined our team , I have a certificate 3 in children’s services and am currently studying a 
bachelor of design. I have worked with children and young adults for nearly 20 years in a variety of different 
settings and have a passion to see them become the best versions of themselves. I love spending my free time 
mountain biking with my family but also love a good book and being creative.  

Mr Steven is in his third year of his bachelor of arts and primary education degree. He chose this degree as he 
believes that it is important to empower our future generation with skills and abilities to enable the world. He 
enjoys rugby league, surfing and mountain bike riding.  

Our Quality Improvement Plan is available for viewing at the sign in desk at OSHC, and we welcome any input to 
further your child experience to make it as enjoyable as we possibly can.  

Lastly we will be picking up the preps from their classrooms all year and grade 1 students from their classrooms for 
the first 3 weeks. I hope everyone had a lovely break and we hope to see you soon. 

Regards Anna and team 

Week 1 Term 1 


